Clifton, NJ Family Church: Won Jeon Ceremony for Our Dear Sister, Hideko Lewis

Naokimi Ushiroda
August 31, 2023

Passing of Our Dear Sister
HIDEKO LEWIS (NEE TOYAMA)

We wish to inform you about the date of the Wonjeon Ceremony for Mrs. Hideko
Lewis. Please see the information below.

Any assistance that can be offered to their family during this difficult time is greatly
appreciated.

You can Support for Lewis Family Here

Wonjeon
Friday September 1st 2023 at 1:00pm
at Clifton Family Church
78 Demott Ave
Clifton NJ 07011










